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CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION
284 SOUTH AVENUE

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601

March 21, 2001

Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223-1350

RE: Case 00-E-0165
In the Matter of Competitive Metering and Case 94-E-0952

In the Matter of Competitive Opportunities Regarding Electric Service
Order Concerning Competitive Metering, Compliance Filing

Dear Commissioners:

The enclosed rate leaves issued by Central Hudson Gas & Electric
Corporation are transmitted for filing to comply with the Commission's Order
Concerning Competitive Metering, Issued and Effective January 31, 2001
requiring utilities to file revised back-out credits for metering and meter
data services.  Central Hudson issues the following leaves on March 21, 2001
to become effective March 22, 2001.  Central Hudson reserves the right to
modify the credits pending the outcome of petitions for rehearing and
clarification of the decision.

PSC NO. 15 - ELECTRICITY

1st Revised Leaf No. 2          Original Leaf No. 53.5
1st Revised Leaf No. 16    Original Leaf No. 53.6
1st Revised Leaf No. 17    Original Leaf No. 53.7
1st Revised Leaf No. 18 1st Revised Leaf No. 54
   Original Leaf No. 18.1 1st Revised Leaf No. 57
1st Revised Leaf No. 53 1st Revised Leaf No. 59
   Original Leaf No. 53.1 1st Revised Leaf No. 134
   Original Leaf No. 53.2 4th Revised Leaf No. 169
   Original Leaf No. 53.3    Original Leaf No. 185.1
   Original Leaf No. 53.4 3rd Revised Leaf No. 237
       Original Leaf No. 246.1
             Addendum No. 1

 
The purpose of the filing is to revise tariffs referring to and

reflecting the updated New York Practices and Procedures Manual for
Competitive Metering, to revise the back-out credits to customers who obtain
competitive metering services and to include the manual and the credits in an
Addendum attached to Central Hudson's Electric Rate Schedule.

According to Ordering Clause 1: the requirements of Section 66(12)(b) of
the Public Service Law as to newspaper publication of the changes proposed by
this filing is waived.

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Larry Arvidson
at(845)486-5520.

Very truly yours,
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Arthur R. Upright
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